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DOCKET NO. 19-06-29 
DEEP AND PURA JOINT PROCEEDING ON THE VALUE  

OF DISTRIBUTED ENERGY RESOURCES 
 

NOTICE OF TECHNICAL MEETING 
(September 20, 2019) 

 
A technical meeting of the Department of Energy and Environmental Protection 

(DEEP) and the Public Utilities Regulatory Authority (PURA or Authority) (collectively 
Agencies) staff and stakeholders will be held on Friday, September 20, 2019, at 10:00 
a.m., at the Agencies’ offices, Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, Connecticut.  The 
purpose of the meeting will be to discuss:  (1) best-practices and lessons learned from 
other Value of Solar or Distributed Energy Resources (DERs) studies and proceedings; 
and (2) common topics from stakeholders’ first set of written comments.  

 
The Agencies will facilitate a conversation on both topics.  For topic (1), the 

Agencies will invite stakeholders to provide their insight on relevant studies and 
proceedings.  For topic (2), the Agencies will pose follow-up questions to stakeholders on 
common topics from the first set of written comments.   

 
The Agencies will start the technical meeting with a presentation outlining 

Agencies’ value of DER study scoping, stakeholder engagement, and analytical work.  
 
The public may call the Authority’s offices, at (860) 827-1553, option 4 (using a 

touch tone phone), commencing each day from 7:30 a.m., to be advised as to whether 
this technical meeting has been cancelled or postponed due to inclement weather.  
Persons with special needs in accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act who 
wish to attend this noticed event should contact the Connecticut Department of Energy 
and Environmental Protection at (860) 418-5910 or deep.accommodations@ct.gov.   
 

Dated at New Britain, Connecticut, this 3rd day of September, 2019. 
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(GBC) 
Notice filed with the Secretary of the State on September 3, 2019. 
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